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ECONOMY IMPROVES AFTER HITTING A SLUMP

 The latest data indicate, the American economy may be improving. The layoffs have decreased and the applications for
unemployment benefits have fell to a seasonally adjusted 414,000. The Home construction rate increased last month to a seasonally adjusted rate of 560,000
units per year. Economists are of the opinion, that this signals improvement in job market at a very slow pace. Read the original article here: Layoffs ease,
home building up in May

 


